
School Screening Tool
Wondering if you should send your child to school based on 
their symptoms or diagnosis?  We know this keeps changing 
and it is hard for families to keep up.  The best and easiest way 
is to go through the daily School Screening Tool.  This is what 
we use in the office. Click here to access:  

December 2, 2024
Dear Central Senior Families, 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year. The good times 
continue at Central Senior this month. Students have plenty of 
opportunities to get involved in our school community this month.
It is difficult to find the words to describe the beautiful 
Remembrance Day assembly that was put together by Mrs Smith 
and Mr Thomas. Our students did a wonderful job! It was a 
wonderful tribute to our veterans.
Progress reports went home last month digitally and with only 
minor delivery issues. This will be the preferred method of 
delivery moving forward. We also hosted parents for interviews 
on the 21st. It was lovely to see so many people and hear about 
the conversations had to support our students moving forward.
Mme Dales and Mrs Smith assisted students with constructing a 
float for the Lindsay Santa Claus parade. It was awesome to see 
the students working together and with volunteers from the 
community to build the float. Everyone had a great time on the 
route.
On November 18th classes participated in a virtual presentation 
on 2SLGBTQ+ inclusivity. It was well received by all and 
important conversations continued in classrooms afterward.
Finally, I would like to acknowledge the students. They have been 
working so hard this year. They are doing wonderful things, in 
class and out, broadening their horizons and looking for 
opportunities to get involved. They represent Central Senior 
very well and the staff are extremely proud of them. Keep up 
the great work!
It will be a packed month coming up and I am sure that it will be 
over before we know it. I hope everyone has a wonderful winter 
break, enjoying time with family and friends.

Happy Holidays
Charlene Chapman

Upcoming Important Dates 
to Remember in December:
(Keep up-to-date by checking out our 
school calendar on our website)
Tues Dec 3 - Kindness Card Crafting

Thurs Dec 5 - Holiday Cafe 6:30

Fri Dec 6 - Jersey Day
Tues Dec 10 - Kindness Card Crafting
Wed Dec 11 - Dodgeball Showdown: 
Principal Edition
Thurs Dec 12 - Cookie exchange 
(signup required)
Fri Dec 13-Dec 19 - Spirit Days
Tues Dec 17 - Carolling @2:15

Wed Dec 18 - Carolling @2:15
Thurs Dec 19 AM- Talent Show 
Thurs Dec 19 PM - Holiday Activities
Fri Dec 20 - Board Holiday NO SCHOOL 
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Links to stay informed:

● TLDSB Handbook for 
Parents/Guardians and 
Students

● School to Home Communication

Upcoming Presentation
December 9th - Anti-black racism presentation
Leslie Frost PS has invited us to participate in this 
presentation from 9:50-10:50. 
Dodgeball Showdown:principal’s edition
On Wednesday December 11, students who bring a 
non-perishable item for the foodbank can enter the 
gym to watch or participate in the showdown. Ms 
Chapman will stand so that students can throw 
dodgeballs at her. Students can purchase the 
dodgeballs, 3 for $2 or 10 for $5. Students who hit 
the target will get a ticket into the draw. Winner will 
win lunch on Ms Chapman at a value of $20. The 
proceeds from this fundraiser will be donated to the 
Feed All Four Fund with TLDSB and the Kinsmen 
Toy Drive.

.

My Bus To 
School
Sign up for bus 
updates before 
the snow flies!

Office Closed Daily
The office will be closed daily from 1:00 to 
1:30. Please make sure that you have notified 
your child’s teacher about any pick ups or 
changes to your schedules during this time 
frame asked of time. 

Hot Lunches
BarBurrito – December 5,19
241 PIzza – December 12

Poinsettia Fundraiser
This was a very well supported fundraiser. We sold 
over $6000 and students raised over $1000 for their 
grad trips. Poinsettias will be available for pickup on 
Wednesday from 3:15-5.
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